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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We seem to have many cases of head lice at the moment, especially in Year 4 and Year 2. 
 
Please make sure you treat hair as soon as you find head lice and fine comb hair every night to 
limit the spread to others.  If one egg remains they can re-infect very quickly, so it is important to 
keep combing regularly.  All bed linen and pillows need to be washed also. 
 
Keeping long hair tied back will help to prevent head lice spreading to other children.   
 
Children can return to school but only once they have been treated.  If you are struggling to clear 
headlice in your child’s hair, stronger treatment can be prescribed by your GP. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Best Wishes 

 
Mrs C Rowett 
Headteacher 
 

 
 


